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CONFIDENTIAL!!!

January 9, 2023

Mr. Gary Lee Moore

Public Works Engineering

Att: Wesley Tanjiri

201 N. Figueroa St. 3*d Floor, M.S. 503
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Fax 213 482-7007

Dear Mr. Moore:

The Walk of Fame Committee of the Hollywood Chamber of Commerce has approved the below listed
name for insertion into the Hollywood Walk of Fame:

PENTATONIX (Category—RECORDING) Requested star location to be 7080 Hollywood Blvd. south
side of the street. The star for PENTATONIX will be situated near ETTA JAMES (44) on the east and
COLE PORTER (45) to the West in the original row. According to sheet #19 plan D — 30385the
Pentatonix star will be situated between two blank squares in the second row that are not numbered.
PENTATONIX S star will point west and is located between Sycamore and La Brea. The

‘ will beheld on T : .

Thank you for your cooperation in this request. Ilook forward to a response from your office soon. If you
have questions call me at (323) 468-1376.

The following materials are enclosed: PENTATONIX'S bio and Board of Director’s Minutes.

Ana Martinez
Vice President, Media Relations/ Producer
Hollywood Walk of Fame



